
 

 

 

 

WHO CAN APPLY? 
  

Any member of CUPE 
523 who is in good 
standing may apply for 
the retirement seminar!  
 

Those who have previously been placed on a waiting list 
for a prior retirement seminar should apply again and 
indicate this fact in your application. 

RETIREMENT 
SEMINAR: 
2024 
 

INFORMATION 
 
Cupe 523 would like to invite all 
retiring, or soon to be retiring 
members to attend the 
Retirement Seminar for 2024.  
 
Retirement is a big deal and so 
are you! We would like to offer 
education that helps members 
prepare for, feel confident in, 
and ultimately perfect the art of 
retirement. 
 

DETAILS 
Dates:  
May 14th and 15th, 2024 
 
WEBSITE: 
cupe523.com 
 
EMAIL: 
3vp@cupe523.com 

 

FAQ: 

  
Where can I apply? 
 
Members can apply on the CUPE 523 website, under 
Resources click the link for Forms and fill out the 
Retirement Application. 
 
Do I have to retire this year to attend? 
 
No! Members are encouraged to attend the seminar 
within approximately 5 years of their intended retirement 
date, but this is not a hard and fast rule. Keep in mind 
that only one retirement seminar can be attended by 
any member. 
 
Where is the Seminar going to be held this year? 
 
The location of this year’s seminar will be Penticton. Any 
further information regarding this location can be 
directed to your Unit Chair or to 3vp@cupe523.com.  
 

 

SEE YOU THERE! 
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